
 
Town of Andover 

17 SCHOOL ROAD • ANDOVER, CT 06232 

 
 

 

To:  Columbia Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission 

   

From:  Joseph Wagner, Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Agent, Town of 

Andover 

Date:   September 29, 2023  

Subject:  Notification of Pending Wetlands Permit Application within 500 feet of 

Columbia town line, in accordance with section 8.2 of the town of 

Andover’s Wetlands Regulations.  

 

The Duly Authorized Agent of the Andover Inland Wetlands and Watercourses 

Commission RECEIVED the following application on September 26, 2023: 

 

 Permit Application IWWC 23-16: Vincent Grimaldi, 357 Lake 

Road- Construction of a 21-foot-by-21-foot wooden garage on a 

concrete slab.  Shed is within the 100-foot Upland Review Area of a 

wetland.  No work is proposed within wetlands or watercourses.  

Property is within 500 feet of the Columbia Town Line.  Application 

materials are available for viewing here: 

o https://www.andoverconnecticut.org/inland-wetlands-

and-watercourses-commission/pages/applications-

submittedpending 

 

 Questions:  

If you have any questions regarding the above notice, please contact the Andover 

Wetlands Agent at 860-742-7305 extension 4221 or email wetlands@andoverct.org, 

or buildingadmin@andoverct.org      

mailto:wetlands@andoverct.org

